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UPDATE ON THE STATUS OF POTENTIAL LISTINGS TO THE MUNICIPAL HERITAGE REGISTER

T. Wierzba, Planner provided an update on the status of potential listings to the Municipal Heritage Register.
Mr. Wierzba advised that he had received an application for the property known municipally as 126 Letitia
Street. The Committee discussed the heritage criteria contained in the application and agreed to have the
property added to the Municipal Heritage Registry as a listed property.
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